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Greetings Brothers!

It looks like Spring may finally be here. Snow on Good Friday and Easter, then 80 degrees the same week. As COVID continues 
to be around, I hope you are all dealing with the situation and are well. It seems to be more tolerable with the rollback of 
restrictions.

At our last Stated Meeting, we approved the two proposed bi-laws changes: Election of officers will be at the November meeting; 
In case a meeting has to be postponed, it can be rescheduled for the next week rather than being cancelled. Worshipful Brother 
Larry Ort read an interesting article from the Scottish Rite magazine about some of the past politicions that were Indiana Masons.

On Saturday, May 21st, we will be having a free breakfast for Masons and a guest or two if you like. This will be served from 
8:00am to 10:00am by our team. Nothing fancy, but a good chance for some fellowship and food. RSVP to WB Max Feitz (574-
784-8488).

May 17th is the Grand Lodge Annual Communication and several of our members are going and will give a report at the June 
Stated Meeting. Our Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, May 5th, at 7:30pm. A smoked porkchop dinner will be served at 6:30. 
Please RSVP for dinner to Max Feitz (574-784-8488).

Brothers, I wish you all well and hope to see you soon!

Fraternally,
Dean Shinneman
Worshipful Master
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I hope all is well with everyone. It was nice seeing those who showed up for the meetings in March and April. I really hope that 
winter is done and spring is on its way. Wear  you bright spring colors at our May meeting. I hope to see many of you there.

We will have our next meeting on Tuesday May 3rd at 7:30pm.  Refreshments will be provided by the men in honor of Mother's 
Day. We will be having our Visiting Night on May 24th at 7:00pm. The District Meeting is at Lakeville this Spring on May 20th at 
6:30 pm. We will be holding a silent auction to raise money for Harold's Steering Committee and collecting clothes to sell at 
Grand Chapter. Please bring any formals, tuxedos suits, shoes, purses, dress shirts, etc. that you want to donate.

Worshipful Master: Dean Shinneman - 574-835-7088 - jshinneman@yahoo.com

Worthy Matron: Beth Gargis - 574-277-3349 - zeusares04@gmail.com Secretary: Chris Rowe - 574-784-8948 - ckrowe@mchsi.com

Secretary: Todd Whitteberry - 574-309-2247 - twhitteberry@gmail.com

Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Thu Dinner (RSVP to Max Feitz 574-784-8488)May-5 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.May-5 @ 7:30pm
Tue Grand Lodge Annual CommunicationMay-17
Sat Free Breakfast - Open to Masons and their guests (RSVP to Max Feitz 574-784-8488)May-21 @ 8:00am

Tue Stated Meeting - Men to provide refreshments after the meeting in honor of Mother's Day.May-3 @ 7:30pm
Fri District Meeting at Lakeville - Silent Auction & Dress Donations - Carry-in dinner at 6:30May-20 @ 6:30pm
Tue Lakeville Visiting Night - Bring a salad to share.May-24 @ 7:00pm


